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RECENT CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY
Crews continue their work for Phase 3 as beams were recently installed for the new bridge over Cicero Creek. 
Construction also continues on the new roundabout at Tenth Street and Pleasant Street as part of Phase 1. Crews are 
working hard to open the intersection to traffic by Thanksgiving!

THANK YOU FOR CELEBRATING 
AT THE PARTY ON PLEASANT!
Thank you to everyone who came out and celebrated 
the Reimagine Pleasant Street project. It was great to 
have so many community members join us on the new 
road and bridge before it opened to traffic!

PLEASANT STREET OPEN FROM 
RIVER ROAD TO EIGHTH STREET
In case you missed it, Pleasant Street is now open 
to traffic between River Road and Eighth Street! 
This includes a new bridge over the White River and 
roundabout at River Road. 

Construction continues for Phase 1 at the intersection 
of 10th and Pleasant for a new roundabout that will be 
open to traffic by Thanksgiving. Construction of Phase 
2, which is from 11th Street to SR 37, and Phase 3, which 
is from Hague Road to River Road, is scheduled to be 
complete by the end of 2025.

SCAN THE QR CODE TO 
WATCH A VIDEO RECAP 
OF THE EVENT!

WATCH THE VIDEOS OF THE BEAM 
SETTING FOR THE CICERO CREEK 

BRIDGE AND FOR THE COMPLETED  
RIVER ROAD ROUNDABOUT!
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